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This event is free and open to the 

public. All are welcome.  

Searching 

for the 

Perfect 

Society:  
Illinois and the 

Nineteenth-Century 

Utopian Movement 

Tuesday, 
February 26th 

3:30 pm 
 Garden Lounge 
Malpass Library 

A Community on the Prairie: 

Bishop Hill, Illinois was 

produced by the Bishop Hill 

Heritage Association and the 

Bishop Hill State Historic Site 

with financial support from the 

Barbro Osher Pro Suecia 

Foundation, the Swedish Council 

of America, and the Illinois Arts 

Council Agency, a state agency. 


